
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE INVITING INTERESTED CONTRACTORS FOR THE 2011 CALIFORNIA 

UNIFORM PUBLIC CONSTRUCTION COST ACCOUNTING ACT (CUPCCAA) 

INFORMAL BID LIST FOR 

PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 
 
In  accordance  with  the  State  of  California  Uniform  Public  Construction  Cost  Accounting 
Commission, the District is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit their company 
information for inclusion on the District’s list of qualified bidders for calendar year 2011. If you have 
submitted an application for your company in prior years you must resubmit a new application 
to be included on the 2011 list.  Per California Public Contract Code 22032, any Public 
Works Project that is estimated to be below $125,000 is subject to the Informal Bidding 
Procedures set forth by the State of California Uniform Construction Cost Accounting Commission. 
All trade categories are subject to Informal Bidding Procedures. Contractors that are interested in 
being on the 2011 Informal Bidding Contractors List are required to have a current license 
and are subject to verification through the Contractors State License Board. 

 
LETTER OF INTEREST FROM LICENSED CONTRACTOR 

 
Licensed contractors interested in  being  placed  on  the  District’s  2011  Informal  Bidding 
Contractors List, must complete the District’s “Contractor’s Letter of Interest” form and submit it to 
Alta/Pasa Community Improvement Center, 2059 Lincoln Ave, Pasadena, CA 91103; or by facsimile 
at 626-794-7676.The form may be obtained by visiting the District’s website located at 
http://measurett.org/contracting.html or by contacting  the Alta/Pasa Community Improvement 
Center  at 626-794-7670. 
 
 
Teri Castañeda 
Administrator/Procurement Services 
Pasadena Unified School District 
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